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HERE we go again!!  All is good if I’m here to write it and YOU’RE here to 
read it.  Seems like months since our last show but before we know it, June will 
come on with a new show season.  The ring will come alive with members showing 
in some cases, new horses.  Most will return on horses that are tried and true, to 
earn new titles and points in APHA and NPHC.  Here’s to all of you…no matter 
what your riding… have a great year and have fun.  If your not having fun, your 
robbing yourself of one of life’s greatest gifts.  In gathering wisdom worth keeping 
in your mind and feeling in your heart, remember you can not keep a river from 
flowing or the rain from falling to the ground.  Live, love and show the 8th wonder 
of the world…Paint Horses!! 

 
The reservation for the awards banquet is included in this newsletter.  The 

location is once again at Casino Fandango located in Carson City.  The date is 
February 18th and please be there by 4:00 P.M. so we can get everyone seated.  We 
will eat at 4:30 with awards to be given out following one of the best meals your 
going to eat in 2007.  LOVE those giant strawberries to dip in the big chocolate 
fountain.  YUMMM   The location is 3800 S. Carson Street which is about a mile 
North of the Highway 50 intersection to South Shore.  If your interested in staying 
the night, Carson Station is a Best Western located close to the Casino Fandango.  
I just checked the internet and rates are $45.00.  REMEMBER that this is 
Presidents weekend with Monday being a Holiday.  Make your reservations now 
as rooms could book up early.  The phone number is 775-883-0900.  Cost for the 
banquet is $20.00 per adult and $12.00 for children 12 years and under. 

 
It’s time to re-new your membership.  This is your FINAL newsletter covered 

by your 2006 dues.  The 2007 Directory will be handed out at the banquet if we  
receive everything and can get it printed.  There are a few changes in the rules to 
qualify for awards so PLEASE read them.  Meetings will again be held at all 4 
shows and also a final meeting in Reno the end of Oct.  You must attend 2 
meetings to qualify for awards.  The proposal to the ENPHC to hold a show in 
Fallon and carry NPHC approval was not accepted by ENPHC.  All show forms 
can be found in the 2007 Directory as well as on our web site at:      
nevadapainthorseclub.org   Please remember if your ordering any supplies from 
Country Supply to put in the code for the Nev. Junior PHC as they receive money 
from the the Country Care Program.  Our code is: nvjrpainthorseclub.  Until the 
banquet, take care and may all those babies come out painted… 

  
  


